
      Use and Disclosure of Player Picture and Name 
 

Halton Hawks Girls Fastpitch Association (HHGFA) is proud of the accomplishments of their players and 
want to promote their achievements through our League website, Social Media and Advertising. HHGFA 
would like to celebrate and showcase player achievements and activities and are seeking your consent 
to share personal information about your child including; player name and/or identifying images and/or 
recordings. Achievements and activities may include players plays, athletics, awards, ceremonies or 
game play.  

With appropriate consent, information may be shared: 

- On league or association websites, advertising and social media sites (ie. Twitter, FaceBook, 
YouTube, Instagram, etc). 

- Within the league community  
- With local and/or national media for reporting newsworthy events including interviewing your 

child. 

The Halton Hawks cannot be responsible for individual parents, players and outside organizations who 
post to their own personal media accounts. 

Player Name:________________________________   Team:____________________________________ 

 

⃝  YES, I consent to the use of my child’s name and identifying images as outlined above. I understand 
that I may withdraw my consent at any time with written notice to the association President; however 
that it may not be possible to remove or recall information previously share   

X

Parent/Guardian Signature

 

⃝  NO, I do not consent to the use of my child’s name and identifying images as outlined above. I have 
also sent an email to haltonhawks@outlook.com to ensure the Association and Executive members are 
aware that we do not give our consent and it can be noted on my child’s file. 

 

X

Parent/Guardian Signature

 


